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The Richmond Redevelopment and Housing Authority’s (RRHA) Chief Executive Officer (CEO) Steven B. 

Nesmith has announced Darrell J. Davis as the new Senior Vice President of the organization’s Real Estate 

and Community Development division.  Mr. Davis will come aboard December 15, 2022. 
 

“We are thrilled to welcome Darrell to RRHA. He brings years of unparalleled experience in both public 

housing and private sector real estate development as well as commercial development. His leadership will 

provide a greater level of direction and structure in the growth and development of our Real Estate and 

Community Development division,” said RRHA CEO Steven Nesmith.     
 

In this position, Mr. Davis will focus on creating new affordable housing communities, serve as a catalyst to 

providing long-term affordable housing, drive redevelopment efforts and support revitalization in RRHA’s 

targeted communities. Additionally, he will oversee all aspects of RRHA’s affordable housing real estate 

development, site acquisition, land use and zoning analysis; guidelines by the US Department of Housing and 

Urban Development, financial feasibility, grant writing, and closings.    
 

Davis comes highly qualified with 30 years of development and finance experience from a variety of 

affordable housing powerhouses. His last position was the Director of the Housing and Neighborhood 

Revitalization Department in Charleston County, South Carolina. Before that he was the Director of the 

Development division at the Miami Dade Public Housing and Community Development department in Miami, 

Florida. And before that  he was the Chief Development Officer of the District of Columbia Housing Authority 

in Washington DC.   
 

“I am looking forward to putting my passion to work in Richmond,” said Davis. “As a public servant, I am 

committed to the revitalization of  urban markets and serving the needs of the local community.”  
 

Other key hires in RRHA’s Real Estate and Community Development division are Asset Manager, Koya 

Johnson who began November 3, 2022;  Real Estate Manager Carmen Noviskey who began November 17, 

2022; and Relocation Manager Tamatha Wright who will start December 15, 2022.  
 

For more information about other RRHA announcements, programs and initiatives, visit our website at 

rrha.com or contact our Call Center at (804) 780-4200, or tollfree at 1-833-750-7742. You can also view 

current and upcoming news, events and activities on our social media platforms: Facebook, Twitter, 

Instagram, and Linkedin. 

### 

https://www.rrha.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/RichmondRedevelopmentAndHousingAuthority/posts/?ref=page_internal
https://twitter.com/VibrantRRHA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rrha/mycompany/?viewAsMember=true
https://www.instagram.com/vibrantrrha/
https://www.rrha.com/news/
https://www.facebook.com/VibrantRRHA
https://twitter.com/VibrantRRHA
https://www.instagram.com/vibrantrrha/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rrha/

